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Attached for information are the statutory accounts, which were signed by the President and Chief 

Executive, together with Audit Opinions signed by BDO Stoy Hayward and the National Audit 

Office. 

 

The results are as originally disclosed but the detail of the notes has been expanded to comply 

with government accounting rules. 

 

These financial statements will be reproduced in the Annual Report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAUL BAKER 

Finance Director 
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